

University Parking Committee

Minutes of the meeting – 10/07/13

Present: Amit Joshi, Ricardo Zaurin, Ven Basco, Earl Weaver, Amy Reckdenwald, Cory Watkins, Bernardo Ramirez

Invited Guests: Krishna Singh, John Keena.

1. Discussed equalization of decal and hangtag prices.
 - a. Krishna and John appraised the committee on the impact of student credit hour reduction and other budget related issues.
 - b. There was a discussion on potential problems arising from sharing hangtags.
 - c. It was decided that we take the issue forward by having a discussion with Mr. Merck at a future date.
2. Krishna Singh appraised the committee on the situation regarding creation of faculty spots in garages.
 - a. As of now, there are 19 B/C spots in garage H; 6 in I and 7 in A.
 - b. There are plans for introducing such spots in garages B and C in the near future.
3. For further discussion on recommending road closure at W. Plaza Drive, it was decided to invite Mr. Gerald Emert to join the committee.
4. There was discussion on lack of proper building signage on the roads on campus. Since this is beyond the purview of this committee (as noted by Krishna Singh), it was decided that we would pass on this agenda item to the appropriate committee.
5. The possibility of having a shuttle to the airport was discussed. The main issues are cost and expected ridership.